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It is my pleasure to announce that the Municipality has been 
approved for funding through the Housing-Enabling Water Systems 
Fund, to assist with the West Lorne Stormwater Improvement 
Project, in the amount of $2,898,964.  

“On behalf of West Elgin Council, I would like to extend my sincere 
gratitude to the Ontario Government for the funding received through 
the Housing-Enabling Water Systems Fund. The funding will allow the 
municipality to start on the West Lorne Stormwater Improvement 
Project, and we are pleased to see the Ontario Government 
recognizing small rural municipalities with their generous funding.” 

The Municipality will provide further updates and timeline, once 
available.   

Further information and news release from MPP Rob Flack can be 
found here: Ontario Investing $2,898,964 in West Elgin to Build More 
Homes | Rob Flack, MPP 

Richard Leatham 
Mayor 
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